
Apply Now 

“Career Development Program: Leadership and Advancement” 

March 12 & 13, 2020 

Open to ALL FACULTY 

Applications are now being accepted for a two-day intensive Career Development Program 
(CDP) focused on leadership and career advancement on Thursday, March 12th & Friday, March 
13th, 2020. The program is open to both women and men faculty in all ranks and 
tracks (tenure and non-tenure track) and is sponsored by ARROW (Advancement, Recruitment, 
and Retention of Women). Early and mid-career faculty are highly encouraged to apply. 

The program will include large and small group interactive sessions on topics such as Leadership 
Skills, Negotiation Skills, Networking and Building Your National Reputation, Self-Promotion, 
Conflict Resolution, and Career Advancement Planning. This is an excellent opportunity to learn 
leadership skills and career advancement tips in a high-level, interactive, and intensive 
program. 

Before applying, please consult with your department chair and/or division director to ensure 
that you will be released from all duties to attend the entire two-day program. Space is limited; 
Priority will be given to applicants who have not attended one of the previous two-day 
programs held in 2014, 2016, and 2018. 

If you are interested in attending this program, please complete the application by November 
15, 2019. Applicants accepted into the program will be notified by December 2, 2019. Please 
contact Rachel Simmons with any questions about the application or program.  Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Career Development Program Co-Chairs,  
Erin McClure and Tammy Nowling 
and the Career Development Program Planning Committee 

https://is.gd/2020cdp
mailto:wsiinfo@musc.edu
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